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New Wine 2019 (United 19) 
 

 
Those who were at New 
Wine this year will 
know that the under 
30’s group cooked 
breakfast for a 
contribution to 
School4kids and the 
final amount raised was 
£90.00 which is really 
good.  

 
 
Also, on the Monday 
afternoon Adrian, Ed 
and myself served 
cream teas for a 
contribution and we collected an addition 
£80.00 for School4kids.  Thank you to 
everyone who contributed.   
 

As in previous 
years we would 
like to bless the 
families of the 
children at the 
Beacon of Power 
Academy by 

purchasing  something that they will find 
useful so these contributions will go 
towards the 25kg bag of (Maze) Mealie 
meal/gifts that will be distributed in 
October. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school closed on Friday 2nd August for 
its summer break and reopened on 
Monday 2nd September 
 

Malaria Outbreak 
 

Back in June at the end of the 
rainy season we learnt that a 
number of the children at the 
school had been affected by 
malaria and we made an 
appeal for funds so that we 
could supply mosquito nets.  
Because of your great 

support in this we were able to send out 
£1,551 which enabled Maureen to 
purchase 
around 300 
mosquito nets 
and distribute 
them to the 
families of the 
school children 
and to the local 
community.  

 
This was truly amazing. 



 

 

1.  

Donations can either be given to me in a 
School4kids gift aid envelope or 
transferred directly into the school4kids 
bank account.   If you require the bank 
details please let me know. 
 

Thank you in advance 
 

 

 
Children’s Collection 

 
Since the introduction 
of the children’s 
collection, over £1,700 
has been raised and 
sent out to the school to 
purchase different 
items for the children. 
So far this include: 
Umbrellas, balls, 
watches, school bags, 
plastic shoes, clothing, 
soap, toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, flip flops. 

We have just raised the next £100, which 
will be sent over in the next couple of 
weeks. 

 
Thank you for your support 

 

School current numbers 
 

Primary section pupils 67 
Staff       9 
Classes     5 
Representing Families 56 
 
Secondary Section pupils 48 
Staff    10 
Classes     4 
Representing Families 48 

Malaria 
 

Malaria is a mosquito borne infectious 
disease that can cause symptoms such as 
fever, tiredness, vomiting and headaches.  
If the infection is not promptly treated it can 
cause kidney failure, seizures, mental 
conditions, coma and death. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zambia Trip 2019 
 
It is just under four weeks to go before 
Richard Brown, Dave Summerhill, Michelle 
Moorcraft, and myself (Pete Moorcraft) fly 
out to Zambia, to attend and preach at the 
Cave Gathering in Solwezi. 
As in previous years we will be visiting 
both sections of the school and seeing them 
in action, talking to staff and pupils, taking 
photos and videos to bring back and share 
with you all. 
During this trip we want bless the families 
of the children at the Beacon of Power 
Academy by giving each family a 25kg bag 
of mealie meal.  
If you would like to participate in this I 
suggest a contribution of £10 would more 
than cover the cost. With anything over we 
will purchase other useful items for the 
families. 
Feel free to give what you feel appropriate 
and be assured that this really blesses the 
families and they appreciate everything we 
do. 

 
 

Next issue Zambia Special 
 November 2019. 

 


